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                               Donation Receipt Thank You  
February 20, 2021 
 
sadie.winlock@cpl.org 
Cleveland Public Library 
325 Superior Avenue 
Cleveland, OH 44114 
 
On behalf of the Emmanuel Baptist Church Family we would like to send a  
“heartfelt” thanks for the donation of goods donated to our church. 
 
These items will be a blessing to individuals that come in our doors as well as 
the Fairfax Community.  We serve hundreds of people each month  in various 
capacities. This is a fine example of individuals and the non-profit community 
working together meeting needs and blessing others.  
 
This donation was greatly appreciated. This letter will serve as your receipt. 
Please keep for your records. 
 
Emmanuel Baptist Church Tax Exempt number 34-1058638. 
 
Respectfully,  
Rev. Dr. David A .Cobb, Jr. 
Senior Pastor 
Emmanuel Baptist Church  
 
 


